
September 28 th , 1923

G. H» Beaudry, Esq.,
63 McGill College Avenue, 
Montreal•

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of September 24th, enclosing membership card 
in the Westerners* Club for the balance of the year.

It will give me pleasure to pay a 
visit to the new quarters of the Club at the very 
first opportunity.

With all good wishes for $he success 
of the Club, I am,

Yours faithfully,


